
OFFICE OF COUNTY CLERK                                                                        
 
March 3, 2014 
 
The Board of Brown County Commissioners met in regular session with the following members present: Keith Olsen, Warren 
Ploeger and Steve Roberts.  Also present were County Clerk Debbie Parker and Deputy County Clerk Marla Hathhorn.  
Keith Olsen opened the meeting at 8:00 a.m.  
 
MINUTES 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve the minutes of February 28, 2014. Seconded by Warren Ploeger.  Motion carried.   
 
APPRAISER 
Paula Jones, Appraiser, reported that Valuation letters had been mailed and that ag land values have gone up. Jones asked the 
media to ask that landowners with questions please contact her office. 
 
SERVICES FOR ELDERLY 
Lori Gray and Betty Kerns, Services for the Elderly, reported on pressure from Maple Heights to move their Senior Citizens 
meetings and lunches to the newly proposed Maple Heights community room. The community room would not be ready for an 
estimated two years. The Commissioners responded that any changes would be the decision of the Senior Citizens, not the 
Commissioners.  
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION 
Motion by Warren Ploeger for a 10 minute Executive Session on non-elected personnel with the three Commissioners and 
Appraiser Paula Jones present. Seconded by Steve Roberts. Motion carried. Closed 8:34 a.m. Opened 8:38 a.m. No binding 
action was taken. 
 
RESOLUTION #14-08 
Motion by Steve Roberts to approve Resolution #14-08, which names April as Fair Housing Month. Seconded by Warren 
Ploeger. Motion carried. 
 
Motion by Steve Roberts to adjourn. Seconded by Warren Ploeger. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 9:09 a.m. The next 
meeting will be held on Monday March 10, 2014.  
 
 


